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Excerpt from Board of Trustees Accreditation Committee Meeting Minutes, July 30, 2013

6. Discussion of the Decision made by ACCJC Regarding the Accreditation Status of Coast Colleges Following the Comprehensive Accreditation Visits of March 2013

Dr. Prinsky provided the Committee with a progress report on District Recommendation 3. She shared that the Trustees were researching other tools being used for self-evaluation and that this item would be presented at the upcoming Study Session. Dr. Prinsky further shared that she would recommend a 360 review of the Board, with surveys being distributed in late August/early September, returned mid-September, statistical results generated at the end of September, and a Board Meeting Study Session called where the Board of Trustees would receive insight from Employees regarding the evaluation.

Coordination and Preparation of Follow Up Reports Due to ACCJC March 15, 2014 and Follow Up Visit

In order to address the recommendations, the District Office and the Colleges will be working together. The District Office will coordinate the recommendations related to the District, while the colleges will coordinate the college-specific recommendations. For all recommendations, there will be input and review by the appropriate groups at the District Office and the colleges.


